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31st Street Bridge Completed – Will Re-Open To The Public January 14, 2021 

DC Department of Transportation (DDOT) is pleased to announce the 31st Street 
Bridge over the C&O Canal will be re-opening to all traffic effective Thursday, 
January 14th 2021 at 10:00 AM.   

DDOT thanks all residents and business for their patience and support throught the 
duration of this critical project in their community. The fully rehabilitated new bridge 
structure includes: the resetting of the supporting pier, lateral supports for the canal’s 
existing walls, new safety railings and wider ADA-compliant brick sidewalks and 
ramps. 
 
 
 

For more information please contact: 

Denis D ’Arbela, DDOT Contract Administrator, 240-210-3010 
denis.darbela@dc.gov 

OR 
Dawn Dekker, Community Engagement Contractor, 703-307-4646 

dawn.dekker@volkert.com 
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